
 

 

 

 

 
Regular Meeting of Council Highlights 

March 14, 2024 

Your Council met in a Regular Session on March 14, 2024 at 6:30pm.  

Deputy Mayor Koistinen provided an update on the proposed HR Policy.  
 
Acting Administrator/Treasurer Sabrina Pandolfo provided a report on the following Closed Sessions of Council: 
 

• Closed Session January 15, 2024 - Discussion of the organizational and employee review took place. 
• Closed Session January 25, 2024 - Discussion of the organizational and employee review took place. 
• Closed Session February 22, 2024 - Regarding a potential employment contract. 
• Closed Session March 5, 2024 - Regarding an FOI request/response. 

 
Jamie Robinson from MHBC provided Council with an update regarding the Official Plan and its approval status. 
 
John Tarantino from Marmak provided Council with a report regarding the progress that the Municipality is making 
towards the Asset Management compliance deadline in July of this year. 
 
Both the Temagami Volunteer Fire Department and the Marten River Volunteer Fire Department provided Council 
with their annual reports for 2023. The re was an error with the upload to the package but residents can access both 
reports via our website at temagami.ca. 
 
A quick reminder that April 2nd 2024 is recognized as ‘World Autism Day’. Watch for the Autism awareness flag to 
flown and show support. 
 
Municipal Service Awards are back! Watch for the nomination posters with instructions on how to nominate 
someone outstanding in the community. Nominations will open April 1st 2024 and close on April 30th 2024. Stay 
tuned for further information. 
 
Tuesday May 14th 2024 will mark the Ministry of the Environments Fifth Annual Provincial Day of Action on Litter.  
On Tuesday May 14th, 2024 come on down to the Municipal Office located at 7 Lakeshore Drive and get your free 
bags to help clean up our community. Each participant in the ‘Fifth Annual Action on Litter’ will receive one (1) black 
garbage bag for garbage ONLY, and one (1) clear recycle bag for recycling ONLY. 

By-law 92-297 the Discharge of Firearms was repealed by Council and proposed By-law 23-1710 has been tabled 
indefinitely. 

The next scheduled meeting is the Regular Session of Council on Thursday April 11, 2024 at 6:30pm. Please contact 
the Municipal Office if you would like to have a delegation with Council at a future meeting. 

 


